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1.​     ​Workshop week was excellent!  The Open House was 
well-attended and classroom parent meetings also went well.  Thank 
you to the staff for greeting the students with balloons and sidewalk 
chalk drawing the first day of school. 

2.  The Kindergarten teachers planned a Kindergarten Orientation 
Day on the first day of school with students and parents. Their extra 
effort is appreciated! 

3.  Student Behavior assemblies were held to orient all students to 
school rules and expectations on Wednesday, September 4. 

4.  A Bell-Ringing ceremony welcoming the students back to school 
was held on Friday, September 6, at 8:40am in the gym. A special 
staff introduction video was shown. Thank you to Cathy Tordsen for 
her work on this project. 

5.  Bus Safety training at the elementary will be held on October 7 &8. 

6. The 5​th​ grade students will attend the Deep Portage environmental 
camp from September 25-27.  Thank you to Mr. Shelstad, Mrs. 
Hammer, and Mrs. Carlson for their extra effort organizing this special 
learning experience for the students. 

7.  Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for October 10 & 14. 

8.  School Pictures for preschool age children through Grade 5 
students will be taken on October 14 & 15.  


